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(APS) capital infrastructure.  School boundaries have significant impacts on the use of APS 
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�
�ãwithin the context of the capital 
and enrollment planning 
processes, and in association with 
the long-range plan to renovate 
existing schools. 

This clause should be added since many of the 
reasons to consider a boundary change (described 
in lines 14-20) would be supported by



it is to allow students to walk or ride bikes, then this 
should be made clear.  �
Proximity�� would not 
necessarily apply if a student were using a bus or 
car.   We may have additional comments once staff 
clarifies this text. 

 
Other comments   
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ensure consistency of usage. 
 
Policy Recommendations 
 
Line Text/Edit Recommendation  Comment  
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explains what demographic impact is being considered.  
This modifier is consistent with the Policy. 

XX Metric to be determined. Missing from the PIP is a definition of �
significantly,�� a key 
term used to trigger one of the reasons for a boundary 
change.  The PIP should articulate a range of what APS 
considers �
significantly over or under�� building capacity.  
Lack of some metric leaves too much room for 
interpretation and undermines the confidence that 
citizens will have in this standard.  

 
*** 
Thank you for your consideration of our comments.  Please contact Cynthia Hilton, Acting Chair, 
FAC, if you have any questions. 
 


